
 
 
 
 

  
 

   

    

 

   

   

   

     

   

   

      

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

BOLD 
COALITION 
BUILD ONTARIO LINE 
DIFFERENTLY 

9 May 2023 

Dear Members of Toronto City Council, 

Re: TE4.70 - Update on Metrolinx's Ontario Line Construction within the Toronto and East 

York District 

The BOLD Coalition is a city-wide association of residents’ associations and civic groups who are 

concerned about the impact the Ontario Line and Metrolinx will have on the communities and 

neighbourhoods adjacent to the new subway line. BOLD supports new public transit, but it 

must be done responsibly, transparently, and in consultation with Torontonians. 

We are writing to express BOLD’s strong support for the recommendations of Toronto and East 

York Community Council, in item TE4.70. These detailed and thorough recommendations, with 

timelines, are the result of significant work by TEYCC’s Sub-committee on Metrolinx’s Ontario 

Line Construction, who have addressed a range of concerns, both broad and specific. 

Sincerely, 

Liz Driver & Walied Khogali Ali 

Co-Chairs, BOLD Community Coalition 

BOLDCoalition.TO@gmail.com 
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